










 

 

TO:   Mayor Jordan 
  City Council 
 
CC:  Kit Williams, City Attorney 
 
FROM:   Blake Pennington, Assistant City Attorney  
 
DATE:   August 5, 2015 
 
RE:  Special Needs Assistance Program (SNAP) Grants 
 
 
Given the breadth and costs of these SNAP grants (five individual grant 
programs totaling more than $500,000.00), I believed it was appropriate to 
have the City Council specifically authorize the Mayor to sign a letter of 
intent which will get the City to the next steps in the grant process.  Signing 
the letter of intent does not bind the City to administer these grant 
programs. 
 
After the letter of intent is submitted, HUD will prepare grant agreements 
that will require separate approval by the City Council and the Mayor.  
These grant agreements will need to be carefully reviewed by the 
Administration, the City Attorney’s office and the City Council before the 
City agrees to administer the grant programs.   


